City of Bethel Action Memorandum

Action memorandum No. |AM 17-36
Date action introduced: 5-23-2017 Introduced by: |Peter Williams, City Manager
Date action taken: 5-23-2017 X Approved Denied
Confirmed by: Lé D D

ActionTitle

Direct Administration to pursue development of one or more roads through or around the
donut hole to facilitate the movement of goods and people in Bethel.

Route to: | Department/Individual: Ini}ials: | Remarks: P

4 Administration /QQ W45, /W(//{/T(/(

v Finance

4
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Attachment(s): Memo from City Manager to Bethel City Council Concerning YK
Transportation Plan Road Development; Map of Proposed Roads by DOT&PF Edited by City.

Amount of fiscal impact: Account information:

X No fiscal impact NA

Funds are budgeted for.

Funds are not budgeted.

Summary Statement

The City of Bethel was asked by DOWL to revise a prepared letter from the City Manager to the
Bethel City Council in support of road development proposals to appear in the Yukon Kuskokwim
Regional Transportation Plan. City Administration turned the letter into a memorandum, added
the two existing road projects that appear in the 2016-2019 STIP, but are not yet completed, and
added four road alternatives conceived by the Alaska Department of Transportation and Public
Facilities and edited by City Administration. While these roads are described in brief and appear

on the map, City Administration would consider and investigate any and all road possibilities
through the donut hole.

City Administration will bring new road ideas back to City Council once the information
surrounding development of the roads prove that they are feasible.
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